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Facilities Planning Team
Minutes

Thursday, January 21st 2010

3:00 – 4:00 p.m.

                                         Administration Conference Room

Present: D. Jones-Dulin, L. Bloom, J. Sin, G. Vandiver, J. Walton,

 J. McMahon, J. Butcher, M. Sullivan, M. DaSilva

Absent: P. Gannon, T. Dolen, and L. Lyons

Quick News


 Emergency chairs are in place in all designated buildings on campus. Locations are noted on the campus map. M. Sullivan will conduct another training session on the correct operation of the chair, exact dates and location will be provided later.

 Agenda Items:

The committee members reviewed the draft canopy policy.  Members were asked to return to the next meeting prepared to finalize the policy for submission to the college council for approval and campus wide implementation.

The creation of two additional policies: Policy for leaflets postings on campus and dedication for deceased employees was discussed, attendees were asked to canvas their specific constancies for input and return to the next scheduled meeting prepared to begin drafting the two policies.

Action items for the Facilities Team:

The facilities team discussed creating a policy to set criteria to address the dedication of trees/benches etc., to dedicate to De Anza employees posthumously.

A policy to address the criteria for the installation of awning covers on campus.

Posting of leaflets on campus

Next Facilities Planning Team meeting Tuesday, February, 9th, 2010
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